
Phone 424-4832 ▪ Fax 426-5904 ▪ www.preciousblood.org ▪ pbloodschool@preciousblood.org 

 

 

Dear Students and Families, 

 

Tomorrow is spring conferences.  This is 

new for us at Most Precious Blood School.  

In the past, we have only had Fall 

conferences.  During your conference, you 

will be receiving your children’s third 

quarter progress reports.  This is an 

important time of year for parents, teachers, 

and students to reflect on the growth of our 

children since the start of the school.  It is 

important to recognize the strengths and 

weaknesses.  Students have 63 days 

remaining in the school year to maximize 

their growth in each subject, spiritual 

growth, and social maturity.   

On Wednesday, we had eleven new St. 

Francis students begin their practicum 

experience with Most Precious Blood 

School.  It is an honor to be the school of 

choice for the University St. Francis to place 

their students for their first educational field 

experience.  It affirms the quality of 

education in each of our classrooms. 

 

 

 

Registrations opens for Parishioners on 

Monday, February 20th.  I have been busy 

being a tour guide the past couple of weeks.  

In order to insure your children’s seat, 

please turn in your families’ registration and 

registration fee. 

 

 

 

Friday is the last day to order.  If you ordered 

a Peter Pan shirt you will be receiving a Guys 

and Dolls shirt.   

 

 

 

 

Our School Rules 
1. Respect yourself and others as a 

child of God. 
2. Contribute to the learning 

environment. 

3. Follow classroom procedures. 
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It is time to send in your box tops! ! 
The next submission has to be sent in 
by March 1st, so we will be processing 
them very soon. 

 

"Free" benefit concert given by 

Franciscan Friars  

Feb. 24th, 7pm 

 USF North Auditorium.   

The concert is to help raise money 

for their seminarians. 

Here's a link to the flyer of sorts 

on Facebook:  
https://www.facebook.com/FRANCISCANF

RIARSMINOR/photos/a.138167820872548

4.1073741828.1381654815394490/2112127

309013900/?type=3&theater 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Burger King Book Sale Incentives 

 

1st Place  $75.00 

2nd Place $50.00 

3rd Place $25.00 

Top two from each class  

Burger King Lunch Party with Mr. Liponoga! 

Top Class 

PJ Day! 

You Can Lend a Hand Burger King Book fundraising 

money is due to the school office by March 1, 2017.  

Most Precious Blood has purchased and given each 

student 7 books, which cost $3 each.  All Diocesan 

elementary schools are participating in this 

fundraising event. It is important that all families 

participate.  Remember, the proceeds from our 

students’ sales go directly to support our school 

activities. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation with this important 

fundraising campaign! 
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The PB Athletic Committee is looking for 
four new members for the 2017-2018 
school year.  During the 2017-2018 school 
year, new members will work along with 
the current member who’s role they will fill 
beginning the 2018-2019 School Year.  
Athletic Committee terms are a minimum of 
2 years.  Interested candidates should 
contact Mr. Liponoga at 
sliponoga@preciousblood.org . Please send 
your email of interest no later than March 
1st 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

Anyone interested in being an 

assistant coach for Central 

Catholic Football next year please 

contact Pat McLaughlin. 260-226-

0154 (Call or Text).

 
 
BISHOP LUERS HIGH SCHOOL 9TH GRADE 
REGISTRATION 
 
     Applications are now being accepted for 
incoming 9th grade students at Bishop Luers.  New 
this year – the new student application is 
completely online at www.bishopluers.org.  Click 
on the Admissions tab, and then follow the link to 
New Student Application.  All paperwork for 
incoming 9th graders, including student’s birth 
certificate, first semester 8th grade report card, 
ISTEP scores and NWEA scores can be uploaded 
online or mailed to the school (Attn:  Jenny 
Andorfer).  There is a $20 application fee.   Once all 
paperwork is received, an appointment can then be 
scheduled to choose the students classes.  
    
For more information, contact Jenny Andorfer, 
Director of Admissions, at 260-456-1261 ext. 
3139 or jandorfer@bishopluers.org.  
  

 

 

 
Upcoming Dates 

February 16 Early Dismissal 1:50 

February 17 No School Spring Conferences 

February 20 School In Session 

  Parishioner Registration Opens 

February 21 DWP 1:45 

February 27 ISTEP+ Part 1 testing window opens 

March 1 Ash Wednesday 
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Bishop 
Dwenger 

Pre-Season 
Baseball Skills Camp 

 
Monday, February 27 

& 
 Monday, March 6  

5th & 6th 
 Graders:   

6:00pm - 7:30pm 
 

7th & 8th 
 Graders:   

7:30pm - 9:00pm 
 

See electronic document on 
website for more information 
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